
The RPENA board meeting took place August 22, 2023 at 8:15pm, following an informal 

meeting with our council 10 representative Kathy Stewart. She met with us and other 

neighborhood families at 7:00  at 13103 Harkness Drive.  I will be including a report of this 

meeting in the August Newsletter. 

Board members present were: Laura Bigi, Sam Puentes, Callie Sallee, Jim Hambay, David 

Buhler, Diane Mott and Cheryl Rielly. 

Non- Board Members present: Amie Keener, Dorothy Lewis, Marilyn McConnell, Hanif 

Akhawala, Bobby Brooks, Tad Buhler, Susan King, Bob Tracy, Jackie Tracy, Geri McCleskey, 

Glen McCleskey, and Joe Gautreaux 

   

The proposed list of officers for the 2023-2024 were presented and passed unanimously. There 

were no other proposals from the floor for any officer position. 

 

President: Laura Bigi 

Vice President: Sam Puentes  

Secretary: Cindy Gautreaux 

Treasurer:  Callie Sallee  

Activities: Meghan Slavings 

Membership: Brooks Snyder 

Beautification: Jim Hambay  

Member-At-Large: Joe Gautreaux  

Newsletter:  Tim Gallegos   

Crime Watch: Diane Mott  

 

 

The next neighborhood event will be national night out in October, Meghan Slavings will keep 

us updated as the date grows closer. 

 

Although I won't be serving on the board next year, I will be available to help with projects that 

will come up. Thank you for letting me serve with you these past few years. 

 

Cheryl Rielly 
 


